Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Central Florida Expressway Authority
The Central Florida Expressway Authority announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: September 12, 2024, 5:30 p.m.
PLACE: In-person Meeting: Millennium Middle School Cafeteria, 2330 East State Road 46, Sanford, FL 32771
Online/Virtual meeting:
Pre-register at https://shorturl.at/oiQ35 (Link is case sensitive)
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The proposed SR 417 Sanford Airport Connector would provide direct access between SR 417 (Seminole Expressway) and the Orlando Sanford International Airport to meet growing air passenger and flight demands and help alleviate traffic on local roads.
This PD&E Study will consider, analyze, and evaluate the location of an approximately two-mile expressway connection from SR 417 to the entrance to the Orlando Sanford International Airport at or near Red Cleveland Boulevard. The study will also evaluate an elevated alternative along East Lake Mary Boulevard. This PD&E Study will build upon the conclusions and findings from the previous SR 417 to Orlando Sanford International Airport Connector Concept, Feasibility, and Mobility (CF&M) Study completed in August 2023.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Nick Lulli by phone at (407)885-4743, or by email at ProjectStudies@CFXway.com
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Nick Lulli by phone at (407)885-4743, or by email at ProjectStudies@CFXway.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
